
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: September 29, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for LMC Lighting Projects at Cleveland and Rosedale 
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for the LMC Lighting Projects at 
Cleveland and Rosedale Elementary Schools at the next Building and Site 
meeting on Monday, October 5, 2015.  
 
The school district conducted a bid that was due on August 18, 2015. We 
received bid proposals from six vendors. We are recommending the lowest 
responsible bidder, Great Lakes Home and Construction, Leonard, Michigan for 
a total cost of $28,000. Please see the attached recommendation and tabulation 
sheet from Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations.  
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
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C: Board of Education 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


